CUPE Local 4701 Executive would like to wish you and
your family all the joy of this Holiday season. May you
find peace and happiness throughout the coming year.
May many warm thoughts and best wishes fill your
home, your heart and your life.

Everyone one of our members of Local 4701 are all
an intricate part of making this division work, we
appreciate everything that you do to make us all

successful in our jobs as we work together throughout

the division.

Rest, Relax and enjoy time with family and friends.

See you in 2020!!






